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Request: 
 
Under The Freedom of Information Act 2000, I would like to request an answer to the 
following question: 
 
How many schools in your area, currently have exclusively gender neutral toilet facilities?  
 
For further clarification, I am referring to locations where there are not two separate toilets 
for males and females. Instead, locations where there is just one single toilet facility, which 
is gender neutral. Furthermore, can you please provide the information as a number, as 
well as a percentage of the total number of schools under your control. 
 
Response: 
 
The Authority does not hold this information - information can be requested from individual 
schools. 
 
Contact details for schools can be found here: 
https://my.northtyneside.gov.uk/category/128/find-school  
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